
 
 
 
 
DCU research collaboration with OpenJaw Technologies  
 

DCU has just begun a collaborative research project with 
OpenJaw Technologies.  The project aims to incorporate the 
latest technologies from the Interoperable Systems Group in the 
School of Computing at DCU led by Dr. Mark Roantree, into 
OpenJaw’s product portfolio. 
OpenJaw is a leading Irish technology company and their 
products enable travel companies such as airlines, online travel 
agencies (OTAs), hotel chains and loyalty programmes to offer 
their products and services in the internet domain.    
The company recently announced a plan to create 45 new jobs in 

Dublin and Galway as part of an Enterprise Ireland-supported €3.3m R&D 
investment.  This collaboration with DCU will help maintain OpenJaw’s leadership in 
this high growth online travel market.  
 


